
4 October 2023 

ISS members continue with
industrial action

PCS members working for the outsourced facilities management company ISS will
take further Industrial action next week (9-13 October)

Security, cleaners and support staff in London will take action over pay. ISS has
offered members just 2.2%, well below inflation. We are also calling for an end to
outsourcing, job security and for the company to formally recognise PCS. ISS has
yet to agree to further talks.

The new action follows the well-supported strike in September, when members
took action for five days.

Picket lines will take place from 7am to 10am on Monday (9) at 1 Victoria Street
in London and from 8am to 10am on Thursday (12) at 3-8 Whitehall, London.

Please come along and show your support.

Donate to the ISS strike fund: A/C No: 2033149 Sort Code: 60-83-01 A/C Name:
PCS Fighting Fund Levy (please quote ISS and your membership number in the
reference)

https://www.pcs.org.uk/node/11230

